
Join Us!

The Ontario 4-H Foundation -
Free One-Hour Information Session

Wednesday, April 10, 2024, at 7 p.m. (via Zoom)

Please pre-register for the meeting by Monday, April 8, 2024, via email to the Vice

Chair, Theresa Wever, at theresa@weverfinancial.com.

The Ontario 4-H Foundation Board of Trustees is offering a one-hour workshop

accessible via Zoom! Attendees will learn:

How donations to the Foundation benefit 4-H in Ontario at the provincial and

local association level.

How the Foundation can help local Associations to raise and grow funds.

About flexible giving options with potential tax and estate planning benefits for

donors.

https://4-hontario.ca/about-4-h/the-ontario-4-h-foundation/
mailto:theresa@weverfinancial.com

